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From: Simpson, W C simpsonwc@harrowschool.org.uk
To: Lucy Haile <Lucy.Haile@harrow.gov.uk>
Cc: David Hughes <David.Hughes@harrow.gov.uk>; Simpson, W C <simpsonwc@harrowschool.org.uk>
	Caution: External email 



Dear Lucy,

Thank you for your email inviting Harrow School to respond to a letter written by Harrow Hill Trust and addressed to the Chairperson of Harrow Council Planning Committee (attached).

Clearly membership of the CAAC is decided by Harrow Council and therefore a constitutional change is a matter for the Council to consider and no one else.  When considering how it will respond to the letter we invite the Chair of the Planning Committee to consider:

1. Harrow Council chose Harrow School to be a member of the CAAC.  As far as our records show Harrow School have been a member of the CAAC for more than 20-years.
1. We believe Harrow School has made a positive contribution assisting the Council in protecting and preserving heritage assets in the London Borough of Harrow.  We respect Harrow Council’s decision should they no longer value our contribution.  
1. I attended the CAAC meetings Harrow Hill Trust refer to in the letter.  Rather than spending time discrediting Harrow Hill Trust’s superstition only then to be labelled I invite the Chair of the Planning Committee to ask the Chair of the CAAC, you as CAAC Secretary and the CAAC members who attend these meetings whether the claims made in the letter are factually correct and indeed appropriate.

Kind regards

Wayne
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					Mr​
	 
	Wayne Simpson
	     
	Head of Capital Development
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